| oppose this bill - it is singling out and unjustly targeting a small group of water users.

It will negatively effect many local businesses and their families if brought into law.

There is no scientific data that would show boats over 4000Ibs are negatively effecting the environment.

In fact there is data that points to onshore winds at 10mph doing more damage than a wake boat passing at 200ft every 9 minutes.
This section of the boating community is already subject to more stringent requirements and additional taxation brought into effect in
2020 to obtain a 'towed watersports permit' annually for each operator rather than per vessel.



